
Your support of SB 857-A will help boaters who no longer can boat in the Newberg Pool because of oversized wake boats. Our 
family has been avid boaters for years and we use to trailer our boat to the Newberg Pool but since the advent of wake boats, we 
quit going because our 1990's boat wasn't designed to take the waves that come over the hull when a wake boat goes by. We now 
strictly boat on Lake Oswego where they established a boat weight limit of 3500 lbs years ago. Please support SB 857-A and bring 
safe boating back to the Newberg Pool so all boaters can enjoy it!
Holly Manchester
Lake Oswego


